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Library Selects Firm for Building Project 
 

The Washington-Centerville Public Library Board of Trustees announced recently 

that LWC Incorporated, the same firm that designed the master campus plan for 

Woodbourne Library, has been selected to implement the campus plan, as well as 

design and oversee the construction of the expansion and renovation of that same 

facility.  

“The Library Board was impressed with LWC’s proposal and we have been 

pleased with the creativity and vision demonstrated in their design of the master campus 

plan. LWC also really took to heart the input from citizens and staff in creating the 

master plan, which was a critical priority for the Library Board,” said Bob Hanseman, 

President of the Library Board of Trustees. 

After eight regional architectural firms submitted requests for proposals, a 

majority of the Library Trustees voted to hire LWC Inc. to complete the building project. 

“LWC brings a proven track record of creating dynamic public spaces to this project. 

Ultimately, that made them the best choice for this project,” said Mr. Hanseman, "We 

understand the importance of being good stewards of the public’s money and we look 

forward to the opportunity to continue working with Washington-Centerville Public Library 

to bring the master campus plan to fruition," said Bear Monita, a partner of LWC. 
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LWC is the oldest architectural firm in the Dayton region. The firm is currently 

working on the Main Library project for the Dayton Metro Library and has been selected 

to design the system's new West Branch. 

For more information on the Washington-Centerville Public Library, contact the 

library at 433-8091 or visit www.wclibrary.info.  
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